
 

 

Summer Meals Kick Off 

HALIFAX— Halifax County Schools will provide free meals to children during the summer.  It’s time to 

think about keeping our children healthy while school is out. 

The Summer Food Service Program will operate at Inborden Elementary STEAM Academy and William R. 

Davie Middle STEM Academy, Monday through Friday up until August 10, 2018 from 8:00 AM to 12:00 

Noon. Breakfast will be served from 8:00 AM until 9:00 AM.  Lunch will be served starting at 11 AM and 

will end by 12 Noon.  There is no cost to attend.  More information is available at www.halifax.k12.nc.us 

or call our School Nutrition department at (252) 583-1309. 

Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners with local organizations like Halifax County 

Schools, to provide free meals to children when school is out for the summer.  Anyone age 18 or 

younger may come and eat. 
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